
I am C. Randall Millar, As a constituent of House District 23, I am appalled, alarmed and very concerned about the behavior of Mike 
Nearman's actions on December 21, 2020.  From the recently published video of Nearman for his so-called "Operation Hall Pass," i 
firmly believe his action of opening the locked doors to armed protestors with information as to when he would be opening a given 
door, is a level of sedition and treachery that warrants his dismissal as a representative of this district. His communication of his 
phone number, his opening the door at a predeterimed time, and allowing the protestors in during a  session of the Legislature was 
illegal, potentially dangerous, and conspiratorial.

I urge you to expel this man from office.  He DOES NOT represent my values nor the values he was sworn to uphold.

C. Randall Millar
Monroe, Oregon


